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Connect Your Facebook Account in Enplug

[Add Facebook Page]

[Company] is implementing security improvements to the Facebook app in Enplug. In
order to deploy the changes, all linkedin Facebook accounts will be disconnected from
Enplug on November 6, 2022.

For the latest Facebook content to display on your connected device, you will need to
login to your Facebook account connected to Enplug on or after November 6, 2022.
You will also need to re-connect your Facebook account to receive the latest Facebook
content displays on your connected devices.

Who will be affected?
Enplug users who have connected a Facebook account to Enplug.

When will this occur?
November 6, 2022

How do I know if I will be affected?
Sign into your Enplug account and view the Facebook app. If you currently have a
Facebook account linked to the Facebook app, you will be affected and you will need to
re-connect your account on or after November 6, 2022.

What do I need to do?
Log into Enplug on or after November 6, 2022 and re-connect any previously connected
Facebook accounts in order for the latest Facebook content to display on your
connected devices.

What If I do nothing?
If you do not reconnect your linked Facebook account, your Facebook content will no
longer display.



Why do I need to re-enter my credentials myself? Why can’t [Company] do this
for me?
In order to keep all accounts and credentials secure, each user will need to re-enter
their own credentials.

How do I connect a Facebook account in Enplug?

[Review Instructions]


